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Musica Spectacular at St George’s Hall in Bradford – Monday 4th April 2022 at 6:00pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Musica Spectacular celebrates Music and the Arts within our Special Schools in the district.  
 
You will already be aware if your child is taking part in the performance. 
 
We have reserved a number of tickets for Musica Spectacular on Monday 4th April 2022 at 6.00pm at St 
George’s Hall, Bradford. 
 
If you would like to attend this event and support Hazelbeck students that are performing, the cost of the 
tickets is £3 each and are available to buy on ParentPay. 
 
Tickets are on sale from tomorrow until the 13th March 2022. We only have a limited number and they can only 
be bought via ParentPay so please purchase early to avoid disappointment. 
 
You can purchase a wheelchair accessible seat with one accompanying adult for £6. These seats are marked on 
Parentpay as Wheelchair Accessible but only four are available. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Annice Avey 

Hazelbeck School  
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